Attachment C

January 22, 2018

Celina City Schools
Board of Education Members

To Whom It May Concern:

iy
| would like to request an unpaid week April 23-2§, 2018. This was a vacation that was planned prior to

my start date of October 23, 2017.

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

W

Melissa Barnett
High School Cafeteria



